
 

 

 
 
November 5, 2020         

 
Transitioning Medi-Cal Pharmacy Benefits from Managed Care to Medi-Cal 

RX (Governor’s Executive Order N-01-19) 
 
 

Provider Registration for Medi-Cal RX (MCRx) 
 
Effective January 1st, 2021, the transition of Pharmacy Benefits will be carved out from the 
Medi-Cal Health Plans to Medi-Cal RX (MCRx). Each office/facility will need to register to 
obtain administrator access to ensure: 
 

• Authorizations can be submitted 
• Status of authorizations can be obtained 
• Clinical Liaison access (designated contact to Medi-Cal RX (MCRx)) 
• Ability to file an appeal 
• Check status of appeal 
• View patient’s individual prescription history  
• Create additional users associated with the office/facility 

 
 
Registration Quick Start Job Aid:  
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/education-and-
outreach/2020.10_EOT_Medi-Cal_Rx_New_Registration_Quick_Start_Job_Aid_v1.1.pdf 
 
 
Kern Health Systems (KHS) has created a section on the KHS website under Providers, 
Pharmaceutical Services, where additional Medi-Cal RX resource links can be accessed: 
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/pharmaceutical-services/ 
 
 
For any additional questions please contact Kern Health Systems Pharmacy Department or your 
Provider Relations Representative at 661-664-5000.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
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